











21st June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year I Trip to MK Parks Trust at Campbell Park Friday 30th June 12:10-3:10pm

Exciting news!

Year I are going to be joining in with some hands-on learning with the Milton Keynes Parks Trust to extend their science knowledge from this year. They will explore and use classification keys to help group, identify and name a variety of living things in their local and wider environment. They will explore the nature and wildlife that is on our doorstep.

Children will be walking from Shepherdswell Academy to Campbell Park after lunch and will arrive back in time for the end of the school day. Please provide your child with a sun hat, water bottle and ensure they are wearing comfy shoes.

We are asking for a £3 payment from each child to cover the cost of the trip, if we do not receive enough interest, the trip will have to be cancelled.

You can register your child's place on the trip on Arbor, under the school trips section by Thursday 29th June. If you have any issues, please contact the school office.

This is an exciting opportunity for the children to participate in and is essential to their learning alongside the national curriculum and all children are expected to attend.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the trip, please contact me directly.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Williams Assistant Headteacher











Head Teacher: Mrs Ryan







